Exhibit C-
THE LAW OFFICE OF

Windemere JOHN (JCGLOTHLIN
Ranch Request Attorney at Law

Letter

January 16, 2020

Andrea Villalobos Via Email
Senior Planner

Planning & Development Services

City of San Marcos

630 E. Hopkins

San Marcos, Texas 78666

E: AVillalobos(@sanmarcostx. gov

Re: Windemere Ranch
Dear Ms. Villalobos:

I hereby request on behalf of my clients, Jason and Ashley Roberts, that the City of San
Marcos establish a new use for an “Event Center”. We discussed this potential new use and the
efficacy thereof for my clients’ property known as the Windemere Ranch on Post Road. Please
let me know any manner in which I might expedite your work in establishing this new use and let
me know if there are any additional documents either myself or clients need to sign or any meetings
at which we would be helpful in shaping the use category to fit my clients’ expressed plans for the

property.

/Jo W. McGlothlin

JWM/rr

CC: Bert Lumbreras via email to blumbreras@sanmarcostx.gov
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